SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
OFFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC PROSECUTIONS

Question No. 105
Senator Fisher asked the following question at the hearing on 19 October 2009:

What is the budget available for the pending refurbishment of the Adelaide office of the CDPP?
a) How many staff are engaged in the office, and
b) what isthe floor space of the office?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is asfollows:

The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions advises as follows:

The projected budget for the pending refurbishment of the Adelaide office is $440,583.
a) 28.5 FTE as at 30 September 2009.

b) Following refurbishment, the floor space of the Adelaide office will be 996.6 square metres.



